
*
*
February 2025



Welcome to February's edition of the St. Patrick's School newsletter. This month we will be concentrating on Class Yew and Class Rowan. They have been very busy playing music, going on tours and even horse riding. Here is just a little bit of their news.





Class Rowan



Class Rowan have been working very hard using their communication devices and all the other communication tools that they have in the classroom. The went for a lovely walk up Vinegar Hill, and they made Rice Krispie buns.

They love going to the OT and multisensory room and their tour took them to the stables where they went horse riding. The have been really enjoying the extra lessons including music. Here are a few pictures from their month.







Class Yew

Class Yew have been very busy too this month. They went for a lovely walk to Johnstown Castle. They have produced some fantastic art to decorate their doorway. It is worth a walk to have a look.





WEEE Battery collection.

We are still collecting batteries to go toward our competition entry. The cut off date for sending in batteries is Monday April 26th. All donations would be much appreciated.

We have collected over 470kg so far!!!!!





We celebrated the achievements of lots of students at the very end of the month. A group of students received their Junior Certificates after working very hard over the last few years. Well done to Alex, Conor, Ky, Daniel, Christy, Ava, Evan, Ruaidhri, Finbar, Gracie, Jack, Bobbie, Maria, Megan, and Tishe. Well done to you all.

Here are a few pictures from the day.



